Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension

of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 362
From: Jen Hamilton

Sent: Monday, 5 July 2021 8:34 PM

To: Economics and Governance Committee

Subject: Bill to extend emergency powers to 30 April 2022

Jennifer Anne Hamilton

5% July 2021

Committee Secretary

Economics and Governance Committee

Dear Committee Secretary,

It is my will that you end the state of emergency in Queensland with no further extension of it.

The Covid 19 virus had done minimal harm to the Queensland population, other than the injustices the government
has enforced on us. To have a lawful state of emergency, the reasons for it must be demonstratively justified. It is
apparent there is no justifiable reason to enforce this upon us. From what | know, there seems to have been no
mention of this in the media. Clearly there has been no opportunity for public debate around this bill to ensure

accountability and transparency of the government.

It is my will that you don’t go ahead with this bill, extending the public health emergency response measures from
September 30, 2021 to April 30, 2022 and rescind the state of emergency from now on.

Jennifer Hamilton
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